Sheet Metal Workers Local 91 — Health and Welfare Fund

SUMMARY OF MATERIAL MIODIFICATION
February 18,2021

The following modification to your health and welfare plan have been approved
by the Board of Trustees of Sheet Metal Workers Local #91 Health and Welfare
Fund. The modification is effective February 18, 2021.

The Vision Care Expense Benefits section of the Schedule of Benefits reflects the
following changes:

Glasses will include not only conventional lenses and lenses but also frames and
lenses for colorblindness. In the past, lenses and frames for colorblindness were
not covered. Effective February 18, 2021 these products will be covered in the
same manner and amount as conventional lenses and frames.

You will likely find that the provider with whom you are purchasing colorblindness
glasses and frames will not bill your health coverage and you will have to pay the
entire cost of the product. You should keep a copy of your itemized billing and
paid receipt. You can present a copy of each to the Fund Office for
reimbursement to you of the scheduled benefit allowed.

Any questions concerning these modifications should be directed to the fund
office at 309-787-0695 extension 118.
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